Mr. James Brown

Jone Pharmaceuticals Pvt. Ltd
21 Sacramento Street
San Francisco, CA 52289

Dear Mr. Brown

I am writing this mail to thank you for arranging valuable time from your busy schedule for discussing insurance matters of Jone Pharmaceuticals Pvt. Ltd with me. Earlier, I was not aware about such important economic issues and unable to handle the investment deals of the company. But, after this meeting, I am fully convinced that my experience and knowledge is fully coinciding with company needs.

I am really grateful for your initiative to call an hour conference for explaining company’s internal monetary ventures with me as I am a new employ in Jone Pharmaceuticals Pvt. Ltd. I appreciate your working techniques and dedication towards this organization. I will try my best to bring expected work and excellent results.

Once again thank you so much for your timely and kind support.

Yours Sincerely,

Anna Smith

